
 

 

Wednesday 26th February 2020 

Hello Everyone, welcome to Week 5! 
 
This week marks the end of our Kindness Project. I have loved hearing parents come & share how their children 
are completing activities at home to fill their buckets. 
What a fantastic start to the year. On Monday our second project for the year will begin with our school visit to 
the Sydney Zoo. I am so excited to see the learning outcomes around this. It is not to late to get your notes in. 
Congratulations to our 13 students who swam at the Zone Swimming Carnival, each student did an amazing job 
representing both our school and the small school team. We have two students heading to Regionals for 
individual events and we have our senior boys relay (Preston, Lane, Sean, Jye) representing KPS. We wish these 
students the best of luck on Tuesday 3rd March. Mr Firth will be heading down to Lambton Pool with these 
students. 
On Friday we have our first school disco for 2020. There will be poppers and chips for sale for $1 each. The disco 
begins at 5pm and finishes at 6:15pm. I am so excited to celebrate the completion of our Kindness Project. 
Please remember if your child is away from school it is important that you contact the school in some way to 
inform us of their absence. Please also remember if your child has vomited, they do need to stay home for 
24hours.  
Have a wonderful week and I am looking forward to seeing you all bright and early Monday morning! 
 
Cat Boorer (Principal) 
“Vision with action can change the world” 

The adventure of life is to learn! 

Upcoming Events:    

Fri 28th February: School disco 5-6.15pm               Thurs 9th April: Easter Hat Parade 

Monday 2nd March: Sydney Zoo Excursion      Thurs 9th April: Last day Term 1 

Tuesday 3rd March: Regional Swimming Carnival                                                                                                                                       

Wed 25th March: P&C meeting 9.30am 

Wed 25th March: School Photos 

Fri 3rd April: Cross Country 

Kitchener Public School 

38 Richmond Street, Kitchener, 2325 

Phone: 4990 2974 Email: kitchener-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Week 4 Student Award Winners 

Congratulations to the following Students 

Kinder:                Mathilda, Hannah                                                  

1/2:          Eli, Tayla 

3/4:          Rachel, Makayla 

5/6:          Haylee, Billy   

Principals Awards:  Spencer, Samara   



 

 

Sydney Zoo Excursion 

Just a reminder of our whole school excur-

sion to the new Zoo in Sydney on Monday 

2nd March. Students are to arrive at school 

by 7.15am and will return by 5.15pm. Parents 

please lookout on our Facebook page for 

our travel updates as we will be posting our ETA there. Please do not give your child any money 

on the day as we will not be visiting the gift shop.   

This excursion is linked to the next 8 weeks learning outcomes so it is important that your child is 

present at this learning opportunity. If you have any concerns regarding the cost please come 

and speak to Ms Boorer, she is always willing to help out our families and students. 

Permission notes & money must be returned this week. For those paying on line we still 

need your child’s permission note! 

School Disco                      

Our school disco will be held this Fri-

day 28th February starting at 5pm and 

finishing at 6.15pm. There is no cost 

but refreshment are available to buy 

on the night. 

Reminder BBQ at  

Cessnock High 

School today for  

Year 7 Students 2021 

Starting at 4pm 

Please remember to return all updated contact in-

formation notes as well as the General Permission 

note. 

These notes are vital in the school’s day to day 

communication and our ability to best support your 

child/family. 



 

 

Lunch Orders  

Please see below the menu available to students. Students are to place their order in a brown paper bag 

with their name, class & what they would like on the front with the correct money inside the bag if possi-

ble.  

We also will be sending home a lunch run note for any parent wishing to help out with the lunch run. You 

can either take the orders in or collect them or even to both where possible. Parent volunteers are al-

ways appreciated & on the day you do the lunch run your child receives a free ice block.  



 

 

ROAD SAFETY 

 

 

 

Please label all student belongings, we 

have a number of items in our lost 

property basket that is not labelled. 

Our lost property basket is located in 

the office.   

Notes & Correspondence 

Please check your child’s bag each afternoon as there are a lot of notes that need to be 

return or contains important information.  

 PLEASE COMPLETE & RETURN 
      


